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Secretary

From: Marie-Claire Blin <mblin@rslvic.com.au> on behalf of RSLVIC Training and 
Development <learning@rslvic.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 25 May 2022 11:42 AM
To: Marie-Claire Blin
Subject: RSL Vic- training workshop
Attachments: LD promotional flyer_Communication Workshop_220608_.pdf

 
Hello all, 
 
On Wednesday June 8th, Veteran Services will be running a workshop about micro-communication skills and how to 
have difficult conversations. 
 
Attached is a flyer for the session that provides more information about the workshop. 
 
For those who are ATDP trained, participation in the workshop will accrue 2 CPD points. 
 
If you are interested in attending, please respond to this email, or use the link on the flyer to register. 
 
If you have any questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Warm regards, 

 

 
Marie-Claire Blin 
Veteran Services Training & Development Officer
  

    

Phone  03 9655 5532    
  

 Email  mblin@rslvic.com.au 
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